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Fireworks Activities 

 

 
 

It has been a busy and colourful start to this half term at 

Llanrhidian Primary School where we have been learning 

about Festivals of Light. We celebrated Bonfire night and we 

have had fun with our friends, Fflic and Fflac producing a 

firework safety video and safety posters for our friends and 

the community. For our Choice and Challenge tasks we had to 

create fireworks in different ways. 

 

We also experimented with different ways of producing 

Rangoli patterns using Lego, paint and shapes for Diwali and 

we created our own Mendhi patterns too. 

 

 
 
 

 

 



 

Look at our video on how to stay safe on bonfire night… 

 

 
 
 
 

Christmas Activities 
 

 
 
 

In Pod Pengwin we have all been really excited for 
Santa’s arrival soon. To get us in the festive spirit 
we have been doing all sorts of fun Christmas 
activities. 
 

Santa got into some trouble with his sleigh breaking 
down. Our little pengwins have applied to be elves to 
work as Santa’s mechanic!  We have been helping him 
with sleigh designs and how to fix it with the use of 
magnetic materials. 



 
We have written letters to Santa answering Welsh 
phrases such as Sut wyt ti?, Faint ydy dy oed di?, 
Ble wyt ti’n byw? and Beth wyt ti eisiau am 
nadolig?. We have also helped Santa by planning 
a healthy snack alternative for him. We have made Christmas crafts 
of calendars, wrapping paper, biscuits and more. 

 
There’s still lots to come with our preparation for our Christmas 

concert. We are all very happy pengwins, especially on our favourite 
time of the year! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

From: 

 

Mrs Woodman & Mr de Kerckhove 
 
 


